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NAUTIQUE EMPLOYEES TRAVEL TO THE  
APACHE INDIAN RESERVATION TO HELP BUILD HOMES 

 
ORLANDO, FLA (July 18, 2012) — Earlier this week, twenty-seven Nautique employees traveled to 
from Orlando, FL, to San Carlos, AZ,  spending a portion of their vacation time to help build homes for 
families on the Apache Indian Reservation. 
 
For the second year in a row, Nautique worked with non-profit organization, Amor Ministries to assist on 
the reservation completing two homes. Nautique employees provided manual labor consisting of 
installing a ceiling and floors for two needy families.  
 
“It was great to serve on the Apache Indian Reservation with our amazing Nautique team for the second 
year in a row,” stated Nautique President/CEO Bill Yeargin. “I’m so fortunate to work with a group of 
employees that are motivated and dedicated to helping others,” added Yeargin.  
 
To read Bill Yeargin’s Nautique Insider blog about Nautique employees serving the Indian reservation 
please visit nautique.com/blog.  
 
Celebrating 87 years of boat building excellence, Correct Craft, Inc. is the producer of Nautique 
boats. The manufacturer of Nautique is known for delivering the highest quality product, 
innovative technology and exceptional customer service experiences. To see the complete line of 
Nautique boats, visit www.nautique.com.  
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